
 
Dear 7th Graders,  
 

The 7th Grade Team met and agreed upon a set of expectations for remote 
learning. Please review the guidelines for what is expected of you from now until the end 
of this school year. We miss you all so much and we want to ensure you have all you 
need to succeed. The rest is in ​your​ power! We are here to help if you need us! 
 
Schedules: 
 
A schedule will be sent out at the beginning of each week showing all your assignments for 
each class as well as when it is due. Please refer to this often. It will help you stay on track and 
keep you from falling behind. We do not want you to become overwhelmed! 
 
“Norms” for Google Hangouts/Chats:  
 

● Maintain a respectful tone with teachers and classmates at ALL times.  
● Be engaged! Participate and take turns so everyone has a chance to speak/share and 

grow! 
● Exercise patience - wait your turn and be respectful of others who may have questions 

too.  
● Be positive! Offer constructive suggestions that aim to HELP OTHERS and yourself 

learn. 
● Stay ON TOPIC. Side conversations are distracting, so please avoid them! 

 
Grading:  
 

● Assignments will be tracked/graded and put into Mi-Star.  
● If you need assistance, reach out to your teachers for help before the due date.  
● Try to be engaged as much as possible on hangouts with teachers and participate as 

much as you can.  
● If you have a missing assignment, please contact your teacher. Communication is key! 

● Always do your best and put in your best effort! This is your time to shine!  
 

Staying Informed & Connected:  
 

● Check your teachers’ Iblogs, Google Classroom, and EMAIL for updates.  
● Keep us informed of any trouble/issues you may have with technology. 


